
  
Parent/guardians and youth in grades K‐5 (both boys and girls!) are invited to come learn about  

Cub Scouting and all the fun activities we do like campouts, hikes, fishing, Pinewood Derby, overnight 
trips, bake‐off, and more! 

 

Come to Pack 1862’s Join Scouting Night! 
Friday, September 6, 2024, 6:30 - 7:30 PM 

Cub Run ES Cafeteria 
 

The kids will enjoy sno-cones and games while adults can learn more about our pack! 
 

Cub Scouts is a year‐round family program designed for boys and girls in kindergarten through 5th 

grade. Pack 1862, chartered by the Cub Run PTA, is a group of about 50 kids and provides a lively Cub 
Scouting experience with activities that capture the interest of youth and often include the entire 

family.  Our Cubs learn essential skills and enjoy outdoor activities, community involvement, personal 
safety, and stewardship of the environment.  

 
Make Friends. Earn Badges. Take Hikes. Visit Museums.  

Launch Rockets. Race Pinewood Derby Cars. Roast Marshmallows. Help Others. Discover Trails. Build 
Character.  Play Games. Gain Confidence. Laugh. Camp Out. Work Together. Learn.  

For additional information, please contact:  
Kristin Ta, Committee Chair: 

kristinrta@gmail.com  

Visit our website at https://pack1862.org  

 

This information is neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Fairfax County School Board, the Superintendent, or this school. 
Fairfax County Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its 
programs and activities and provides equal access to all clubs and activities. Opportunities offered by organizations other than Fairfax County Public Schools are 
neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Fairfax County School Board, the Superintendent, or a specific school. These opportunities may utilize technology tools that 
have not been assessed by the Fairfax County Public Schools Department of Information Technology. Students should gain permission from their parent or guardian 
before engaging in any non-FCPS enrichment opportunity and families should review the Terms of Service, User Agreements, and Privacy Policy for any technology 
platform that the enrichment opportunity may use before participating. 


